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20th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/carer, 
 
Industrial Action 28th February 23  – school closure     
 
We have received confirmation that the National Education Union (NEU) have asked their 
membership to take part in strike action in relation to a dispute regarding pay. 
  
As a result, we have received notification that some staff in our school will be taking part in strike 
action on Tuesday 28th March and Wednesday and Thursday 15th & 16th March 2023 
 
Having carefully reviewed the implications of the strike on our staffing levels, we have taken the 
decision to close the school on 28/2 15/3/ and 16/3.  Parents are therefore asked to make 
alternative arrangements on this day and pupils should not report to school.   

I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  The school will re-open as normal on 
Wednesday 1st March and Friday 17th March 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Reverend Jeremy Fagan 

Chair of Governors 
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